Notes of Special  PPG meeting 10am Wednesday 14th November 2012
Present:  Deborah, Wendy, Margaret E, Phil, June, Margaret C. John.

Apologies : Barry, Sara, Susan.

Deborah reported on the results of a recent survey which was sent to 284 patients with a 44% response.

Drs, Nurses, and Reception staff were all rated highly. Telephone and Appointment system did not do so well which was disappointing as it conflicted with the inhouse survey carried out earlier.

Solutions for dealing with this were discussed which included:-

Telephone stacking system, another telephone line, more staff which are all costly. A letter from PPG but this was not considered appropriate. Notices in waiting room re non attendance at appointments, a newsletter.

The practise has already implemented the following:-

8am Book Emergency appointments only

10am Book Non Emergency appointments

11.20am to 11.40am Extended emergency appointment times

Booking in advance has also been reinstated.

The PPG members agreed to help prepare a Newsletter for Mid/end December after approval from Dr. Linn. All members are invited to give suggestions for an A4 one sided Newsletter, under the following headings, Extension Update, Surgery Survey, Appointment system, PPG News, Surgery Staff list, Christmas Surgery times, to Deborah. The attached may help to get you started which June & Deborah have put together
A meeting has been set for the 29th November to finalise when all members will be welcome to attend.
PLEASE NOTE this date has to be changed as Deborah is away. It will either be 22nd November or early December. I will ring you all to confirm.
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